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Comments: As someone who reveres forests and the beautiful diversity of wildlife they support, I ask to keep the

policy as it is  and phase out ANILCA cabins -- as was originally intended. These cabins were not intended to be

permanent fixtures.  Any change to this policy would not be congruent or in keeping with ANILCA and the

Wilderness Act.

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on this matter.

 

 


